
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

From: Alisa Johnston
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Lush lounge operator agreement
Date: Thursday, December 22, 2022 3:50:30 PM

Jim,

Robin stated that there was an operating agreement. I have never signed an operational
agreement with her. Any documents pertaining to this claim is fraudulent. 

She hacked into the email Lushloungellc@gmail.com. This will be my point of contact until
another email is created.

Thank you,

Alisa
-- 
Alisa Davis Founder/Owner
A-Z Cleaning&Organizing 
608-399-4023
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